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Mini-Newsletter  

Friday, 23rd September 2022 (Term 3, Week 9) 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,   

DANCE CONCERT – NEMO’S NEIGHBOURS 
Congratulations to everyone involved in our Dance Concert, Nemo’s Neighbour’s on Wednesday. We are so proud of our 

very talented students who showcased their acting and dancing skills to an exceptional level. Thank you to all our families 

who came along to support this event and to all involved in the organisation to ensure this night was successful.  

A special mention to our Dance Concert Committee, Belinda and Michael White, Leanne and Jamie Costello, Kylan Beech 

and Daniel Daminato, Mad Panic Promotions and the Copper Coast Council for all the work each of you did to make this 

night happen.  

More information will be provided over coming weeks on how to order a recorded copy of the Dance Concert from our 

videographers.  
 

Sheridan Bonney  

APRIM 
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COIN MOSIAC MISSION FUNDRAISER 

 

CHANGE OF DATE 
 

Term 4, Week 1 – Thursday, 20th October 
 

More information next week 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Tuesday, 27th September         - Catholic School Music Festival at Adelaide Festival Theatre 

Wednesday, 28th September   - Milo and Muffin Day 

Friday, 30th September             - Subway Lunches 

                                                      - Term 3 concludes 3.00pm 

 

SUBWAY LUNCHES 

 
SUBWAY LUNCHES – FRIDAY, 30th SEPTEMBER  

 

Late orders are to be taken directly to Subway in Kadina. Friday Lunches will not be available this day.  



MILO AND MUFFIN DAY 

 

On Wednesday, 28th September, Year 7 students Mia and Chelsea have organised a Milo and Muffin Day fundraiser 
with the help of the P&F committee. This money is being used to raise funds for new playground equipment. 
  
Please bring $2.50 to give to your class teacher and in exchange, your child will receive a warm Milo drink and a 
chocolate chip muffin baked by the girls.  

 

 
 

 
 



VACATION CARE PROGRAM 

OCTOBER SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

 
 
 

Monday  
3rd October 

Tuesday  
4th october 

Wednesday  
5th October 

Thursday  
6th October 

Friday  
7th October 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Public 
Holiday 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Closed due to staff 
shortages 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Closed due to staff 

shortages 
 

 Science 

Experiments 
 

Be a scientist for 
a day and explore 

different 
experiments 

 

 
Children are 

welcome to 

bring one 

electronic to 

use  

(iPad, Laptop, 

Nintendo DS, 

Tablet, Wii 

Game) 

 

Ice-cream 

cone treat 

 

Fun Group 

Games 
Monday  

10th October  
Tuesday  

11th October 
Wednesday  
12th October 

Thursday  
13th October 

Friday  
14th October 

Junk Yard 

Play 

at Moonta 

OSHC 

 

 

 

 
Endless hours of 

fun using your 

imagination to 

create with loose 

part materials 

 

Extra cost 

$10 
 

Superhero 

Dress Ups 

Come dressed 

as a 

superhero, 

create your 

own mask, 

participate in 

a Ninja Warrior 

course 

 
Movies at 

Blyth Cinema 
 

 
 
 

Extra cost 
$12 

 

Yorke Peninsula 

Playground Crawl

 
 

Depart 8:30am 

Approx Arrival 

5:00pm 

Wallaroo, Moonta, 

Maitland, Minlaton, 

Yorketown, 

Stansbury, Kadina 
 

 
WIZARDS, 

WITCHES, 

GHOSTS & 

SPOOKS DAY! 

We have a 

haunted house 

(hall). Come 

dressed up and 

experience 

spooky thrills and 

chills! 
 


